
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 11 July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday 22 August 2024 

I would like to update you with important information regarding the GCSE results on Thursday 22 
August 2024. All result envelopes will be distributed either from The Progress Zone in the Skills 
Centre or at the London Canopy area between 10.00am and 11:15am on Thursday 22 August 
2024. Results should be collected by the student in person.  

We have allocated time slots for student. The timings are allocated alphabetically; please see the 
table below.   

Progress Zone 
 
10:00 -10:15 – A, B C, D & E  
10:15 -10:30am – F, G H, I, J, K & L  
10.30 -11.15am – Final collection for all of the above 

Y11 Canopy area 
 
10.00 – 10.15am – M, N, O, P, Q, R  
10:15 -10:30am – S, T, U, V, W, X, Y & Z  
10:30 – 11.15am – Final collection for all of the above  

 

If your child is unable to attend on results day and wishes to authorise a designated person to 
collect their examination results envelope (including parents / carers), they must confirm this in 
writing by completing the attached form and returning to school by Thursday 18 July 2024.  

Please ensure the person responsible for collecting the results envelope brings the attached form 
completed with them and ID; unfortunately, we will not be able to release results without written 
consent. Please be aware that we will not be able to communicate results over the telephone or 
by email. 

Any uncollected results envelopes will be posted home after 2.00pm on the day. It is therefore 
vital that the address held by The Hamble School for your child is correct. Please inform us 
immediately of any recent home address changes by emailing nfry@thehambleschool.co.uk  
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Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be available on results day to help students with 
any queries that may arise. We will be making this a special event where the students can 
celebrate all of their hard work and achievements. We envisage a great morning and we look 
forward to welcoming the students and parents/carers back to school on results day.  

Please note that the Celebration Evening for the presentation of results will take place on 
Thursday 28 November 2024 at 7pm (arrival from 6:30pm). Further details will be sent in due 
course. 

If you have any questions further to this letter, please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs L Barkshire 
Progress Leader – Year 11 
 
 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 
supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of 
documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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